
 

 

 
 
 

Date: Wednesday 7th May 2025 
Our ref: OHD/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
  
Re: Year 11 Leavers' Event 
  
I hope this message finds you well. As a reminder, a few months ago I sent out a “Save the Date” for the Year 11 
Leavers' Event, scheduled for June 26th 2025. We are now requesting your response for the Leavers’ Mass, which 
will begin promptly at 10am. Kindly arrive 10-15 minutes prior to the start time. The Mass will last approximately 
one hour, after which you will be escorted off the school premises. Following the Mass, your child will remain for 
the Form Tutor presentations, where students will have the opportunity to sign shirts and say their final goodbyes 
to friends and teachers. Please note that due to seating limitations in BH1, we can only offer two spaces per family 
for the event. To confirm your attendance, kindly complete the attached survey by May 26th 2025. 
https://forms.office.com/e/qrgRqrwSZc 
  
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to 
celebrating the many accomplishments of your child during their time at St. Bernard’s. 
  
Warm regards, 

 
Miss O Donnell 
Head of Year 11 
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